
Safety Message of the Day for IMEA Members

Emergency Response On Public Roads Safety Message

Emergency responses on public roads require a coordinated effort to ensure the safety of linemen and the public. Linemen should receive 
training on emergency response procedures, including the use of warning lights, sirens, and cautionary signals. They should understand 
how to safely park and secure utility vehicles during emergency situations and be aware of the risks associated with traffic and passing 
vehicles. Regular drills and exercises can help reinforce emergency response protocols.

Mutual Aid Last Week - Just because there's an outage and emergency work to be done, we don't own the road and the proper traffic 
control must be used..I think I read that somewhere!!




